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February 13, 1968
A=l

Mr. Richard Nanue)
619 Rue Saint Philip
New Orleans, Louisiana 70116

ﬂ-ir Mr. Hanuel:

| oppreciate the interest in our behal f which you expressed

In your letter relative to the accusations of Br., Jim Gar-
rison,

We find it best not to become Involved with the public
press in the controversy of the assassination of the

Very truly yours,

Chas, Bstchelor
Chief of Police




